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CHICAGO, Jan. 27, 2021—Boeing today released the following statement: 

We will never forget the lives lost in the two tragic accidents. These events and the lessons we have learned as
a result have reshaped our company and further focused our attention on our core values of safety, quality and
integrity. We continue to work with the European Union Aviation Safety Agency, its member states, other global
regulators and our customers to safely return the 737-8 and 737-9 to service worldwide.
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